
Friday Update, February 24, 2023 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, February 24, 2023. 
 
AFTER School Programs: 
 

 
 
 
Due to the weather conditions, all after school programs, RISE, Sunshine, and 
YMCA are closing today at 5:00PM. Thank you for your understanding.  
 

 
 
 



 
 
Unfortunately, due to the weather conditions, the Many Families One Community 
Family Resource Fair is CANCELED for tomorrow, February 25, 2023. 
 
In order to run this event, it takes over 100 staff members and over 50 
community agencies to come together to make this Event possible for our 
families. The weather is not making it possible for all of our staff and agencies to 
be able to attend the event.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and partnership. We look forward to bringing 
this event to you at a future date.  
 

DELAC Meeting: 
 
Please join us on Tuesday, February 28th at 9:00 AM via Zoom.  



 
 
 
Mark your Calendars: Parent/Teacher Conferences: 
 

 
 



Schools will be holding Parent/Teacher conferences during the week of March 6th. 
Please note that March 9th will be a minimum day and March 10th is a Pupil Free 
day so that conferences can be held.  
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
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